
Taking Advantage of Workforce Central Career Center Services 

Donald Guertin, a job seeker in hopes of employment attended the Career Center Seminar 
on February 5, 2016 in which he was selected for the Reemployment Services and 
Eligibility Assessment (RESEA) Program. After the seminar, Don met with Scott 
Galante, Career Counselor, for his Initial RESEA Review Meeting.  He was advised to 
register for workshops offered at the Career Center.  Upon completion of his RESEA 
Review, he registered and attended The Computer & Job Search Workshop as well as 
Using Your Age to Your Advantage, and Finding the Hidden Jobs – Networking.  He 
also attended Job Fairs sponsored by the Career Center. Don found all of these services 
very helpful throughout his job search experience. 

Donald was ecstatic to engage in the offerings of the career center and took Scott's 
advice to utilize the resources available.  Donald was hired as an Appliance Repair 
Technician at Same Day Service, headquarters in Salem, NH, on April 4, 2016.  He is 
extremely grateful to be working for this service company and thanks all who assisted 
him at the Milford Workforce Central Career Center.  

Donald stated that that everyone was “Great” at the career center and was very 
helpful each time he visited.  Since starting at the Career Center, he has referred 
numerous family and friends to take advantage of the many resources offered at the 
Career Center when seeking employment.

We wish Donald the best of luck in his new job. 

Workforce Central Career 
Center- Milford Tel: 
508.478.4300 

 Workforce Central Career 
Center- Southbridge 
Tel: 508.765.6430 

 Workforce Central Career 
Center- Worcester 
Tel: 508.799.6100 




